
 
 
 
 
 

A site meeting of the Parish Council was in Haxton Lane Bratton Fleming on Friday 17 October 2014 at 5:00pm. 
The meeting had been arranged to consider a planning application. 

 
Present: Cllrs F Benbow, B East,  M Prowse, A Ridd-Jones and G Tribe.  
      
In attendance:   5 parishioners, Parish Clerk 
 
84. Apologies 
  Apologies for absence had been received from Cllrs T Shapland, Mrs P Kellaway and Mrs V Worms, 

 
85. Planning Application 58124 

Outline application for one open market dwelling and one local need dwelling land off Haxton Lane 
Bratton Fleming 

 
Since the council meeting on 15 October 2014 a further letter of objection had been received, which 
had been circulated to councillors. 

   
Following a discussion and inspecting the site Cllr Tribe proposed that the application be refused on 
the grounds that two additional dwellings was excessive taking into account the condition of the 
lane. 
 
Seconded by Cllr East. All in agreement. 
 

86. Date of next meeting: Wednesday 19 November 2014 
 
There being no further business, the meeting closed at 5.30pm. 


